
Fingerprint Fee 
Reimbursement Program
Program Description
The Fingerprint Fee Reimbursement Program provides reimbursement to eligible 
CSEA-represented New York State employees who are affected by agency or facility 
closure, consolidation, curtailment of activities, downsizing, reduction in workforce 
activity, or due to reasons of economy or efficiency, and reemployed into a permanent 
or temporary CSEA-represented position and required to pay a fingerprint fee.  This 
program is not intended to replace existing agency fingerprint fee reimbursement or 
fingerprint fee waiver programs.

Eligibility
To be eligible, a person must be:

1. A permanent or temporary NYS employee represented by CSEA (ASU, ISU, OSU, or
DMNA) affected by agency/facility closure, consolidation, curtailment of activities,
downsizing, reduction in workforce activity, or due to reasons of economy or
efficiency on or after January 1, 2011

AND

2. Reemployed into a permanent or temporary CSEA-represented NYS position

AND

3. Required to pay a fee to be fingerprinted as a condition of employment

Eligibility Verification
Eligible employees are required to contact the Partnership at (800) 253-4332 or
learning@nyscseapartnership.org to request reimbursement.
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